Attention
Chillicothe Municipal Utilities’ Customers

CMU has hired SMICO Contracting to do the lining and camera of
our sewer systems in different locations of towns. SMICO arrived
in Chillicothe on August 17t", 2023, and will remain in town for
several weeks until the project is completed. SMICO will be
working in the streets and on sewer right-a-ways.

Thank you,

Chris Bonderer
Water Resources Superintendent



Chris Bonderer
m

From: Chris Bonderer <chonderer9440@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2023 8:40 AM
To: Chris Bonderer

Sent from my iPhone







